
 

 

 
August 12, 2021 
 
 
Christine Long 
Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board 
registrar@oeb.ca 
 
via RESS 
 
Dear Ms. Long 
 
Re:  Updating the CDM Guidelines for Electricity Distributors 

Ontario Energy Board File Number: EB-2021-0106 
  
 
In response to the Ontario Energy Board’s August 5th, 2021 letter inviting written comments from 
interested parties on the OEB staff discussion paper and proposed updates to the CDM guidelines, 
Elexicon Energy Inc. (“Elexicon”) is notifying the Board of its intent to participate in the above 
noted consultation.  Elexicon plans to submit comments individually and/or as a member of the 
Coalition of Large Distributors (“CLD”). 
 
Elexicon’s contacts for this proceeding are as follows: 
 

Steve Zebrowski 
Manager, Regulatory Policy 
szebrowski@elexiconenergy.com 
 
Christine Dade 
Regulatory Consultant 
cdade@elexiconenergy.com 
 

 
  



 
 

 

Elexicon is not eligible for and does not intend to seek an award of costs as per the Board’s Cost 
Award Guidelines. 
 
Yours Truly, 
 

 
Steve Zebrowski 
Manager, Regulatory Policy 
szebrowski@elexiconenergy.com 
 
 


